
 

 

Get Involved in  
Government Risk Awareness Week 

 

Government Risk Awareness Week (Gov-Risk Awareness Week) will be the week of November 

27-December 1, 2023. Federal Risk Awareness Week began in 2021, to raise awareness and 

build support for risk management in federal agencies. This year, with the addition of the 

State and Local ERM Committee and AFERM Book Club, we are expanding to all levels of 

government. An annual Gov-Risk Awareness Week showcases the value of creating a risk 

aware culture and amplifies the importance of identifying and communicating the connection 

between risks and achievement of strategic objectives. 
 

Gov-Risk Awareness Week is a collaboration of government ERM Communities of Practice (CoPs) 

to share opportunities to engage with and learn from each other. During Gov-Risk 

Awareness Week, government ERM professionals organize activities (trainings, video messages, 

townhalls, podcasts, blog posts, etc.) to promote a risk aware culture within their organizations 

and governmentwide. If interested, please join us to become involved in the following ERM 

Communities: Federal Agency ERM CoP, Cyber-ERM Community of Interest (Cyber ERM CoI), 

Data Analytics CoP (DACoP), Small Agency CoP (SACoP), and State and Local Outreach 

Committee. Together we can make a difference! For more information please visit: 

www.resources.aferm.org. 

 

 

https://www.aferm.org/communities-of-interest-practice/
https://www.aferm.org/communities-of-interest-practice/
https://www.aferm.org/committees/
https://www.aferm.org/committees/
https://resources.aferm.org/library/fed-risk-awareness-week/

